
 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



THE MARTHA HILL DANCE FUND, LIMITED 

 

April 1, 2012 

 

Dear Friends: 

The Martha Hill Documentary Project is very pleased to announce that we have 60 

minutes of edited footage completed on the documentary film about Martha Hill, a 

film which will be instrumental in preserving her important legacy as a major figure 

in 20th century dance. The Martha Hill Dance Fund would like to thank you for your 

support over the years, which has allowed us to reach this exciting stage.  

The Fund has raised and spent $130,000 on production costs and we are now 

seeking funds for our post-production budget of $75,000. This post-production  

stage includes securing rights for archival footage, final editing, color correcting and 

the composition of a music score. If we reach our fundraising goals in the next 6 

months, it is very likely that we could have the film completed by year end. 

Therefore, we are asking everyone with interest in seeing this project completed to 

help us in any way possible. For all who were touched by Martha Hill, this is an 

excellent opportunity to make sure that her vision and work is solidified as a crucial 

element of dance history. In the future, we will have special screenings for donors 

to show the latest cut of the film. 

The newly revamped Martha Hill Dance Fund website (www.marthahilldance.org.) 

has several pages dedicated to the Martha Hill Documentary Project, containing a 

preview of the documentary, news about upcoming screenings and events, and 

facility to accept online donations. The Martha Hill Dance Fund is a not-for-profit 

501 (c) (3) organization which allows the project to receive tax-deductable grants 

and donations.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or suggestions for 

sources of support: documentary@marthahilldance.org  or (973)981-0579. 
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THE MARTHA HILL DANCE FUND, LIMITED 

All “Documentary Project” donors will be listed in the film credits as supporters!  

Donations can be made with credit card at www.marthahilldance.org  

Checks may be written to:  

The Martha Hill Dance Fund (earmarked: Documentary Project) 

And mailed to: 451 West 50th Street   New York, NY 10019 

I am very pleased to join the supporters of the Martha Hill Documentary Project 

with my donation of: 

Name ________________________________________________________ 

FRIENDS 

□ $25 

□ $50 

□ $100 

□ $200 

□ $300 

SPONSOR 

□ $500 

PATRON 

□ $1,000 

GOLDEN BENEFACTOR 

□ $5,000 

PLATINUM BENEFACTOR 

□ $10,000 

□   Other $__________ 
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